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Evening with the friends of Montfortian Walk 

 

The General Council, taking time to relax after a day's work, has responded to the invitation of Joseph 

and Françoise, members of the stewardship team of the Montfortian Walk. During the meal, they 

shared with us their enthusiasm of contributing to the success of an initiative that is becoming more 

and more in line with the new evangelisation "à la Montfort." The evening was a time of friendliness 

to strenthen the bonds of fraternity between us and with the friends of  beautiful montfortian family. 

We thank also those who have invited us to meet them to which we have responded in one way or 

the other, for their support and their availability to work with us for the Kingdom of God. 


